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Wednesday, 25 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Free school meal vouchers 

 

During the half term break, Nottinghamshire County Council are using the Household Support Fund to ensure 

vouchers are available for all children eligible for means tested Free School Meals.  This will be £15 per week 

for a school aged child and younger children eligible for EYPP.  These vouchers will be issued by WONDE (as 

they were previously). 

 

This means children will be issued with a £15 voucher for the holiday period. 

 

These vouchers will be issued on Thursday 26th May 2022 and you should receive an email confirmation.  

Please remember to check your JUNK email box. 

 

If you experience any difficulties with WONDE vouchers, please contact school on the email above. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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